
St. Stephen’s Parish Players will present Frozen Jr. as their youth production for this upcoming season. The 
tentative date for opening night is April 16, 2020. The musical will be directed by MaryElisabeth Rustowicz, 
Maggie Rustowicz, and David Conboy. They will be running a Frozen Jr. workshop this summer! Participation 
in this workshop does not guarantee a part in the show, and all casting decisions will be made based on 
auditions in December/January. The workshop dates are below, yet the dates are subject to change at any 
point!!  
 
 
The workshop will be free, but there will be a $20 registration fee, which will include paper products for lunch, 
a workshop/show t-shirt, and various goodies throughout the course of the workshop. We expect each family to 
contribute to helping with lunch on one of the ten days of the workshop to feed the kids and crew. This would 
be a group effort as multiple families commit to help with lunch on each day. On the final day, there will be a 
final “show” for the parents and family.  
 
 
The workshop will run from 9:00-1:00 each day and it will be filled on a first come first serve basis. 
Registration is not confirmed until the registration fee is received. Children who will be in 2nd through 12th 
grade in the 2019-2020 school year are eligible to participate in the workshop.  
 
 
If your child is interested in being a part of the workshop, then please email MaryLis 
at mrustowicz54@gmail.com. Please send their name, age, grade they will be entering in the fall, shirt size, a 
phone number/contact, a second emergency phone number/contact, and any health issues. Registration fees can 
be dropped off at or mailed to 106 Park Place - but please email or text MaryLis at (716)773-1335 prior to 
dropping it off. 
 
 
Frozen Jr. Tentative Summer Workshop Dates:  
Monday, July 8 
Thursday, July 11 
Monday, July 15 
Wednesday, July 17 
Monday, July 22 
Tuesday, July 23 
Monday, July 29 
Wednesday, July 31 
Monday, August 5 
Wednesday, August 7 
 


